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Gautho, Julia

From: Brian Hawes <brianh@OceanMist.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 12:26 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Save the Stockton Ave. Bridge!

I object to the city spending $840,000 to replace a perfectly good iconic bridge.  I have been a resident of Capitola 
since 1997, and have witnessed some very serious storms over the past 28 years, never once did they involve a log 
jam at the Stockton Bridge.  I think this is simply a ruse to accommodate the RTC’s desire to run a bike path thru 
the city of Capitola.  We don’t have room for a bike path thru the city and the citizens of Capitola already voted in 
favor of Measure L, which prohibits a bike path on city streets.  Its time that our elected oƯicials start listening to 
the residents of Capitola, instead of outside interest groups! 
Leave the bridge alone and keep the trail on the rail!!! 
 
Brian Hawes |  Sales Account Manager |  Oceanmist.com
 

[p] 831-770-6450  | [c] (831) 970-8191
  

       

Notice: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information.  Any distribution or 
use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your file system.  Thank you. 
 

 


